
The  Neon  Lawyer  ~  Victor
Methos
Book 1 of the series.  I bought this book from Amazon for
1.99.  I started on 4/2/23.  It’s short. Only 178 pages.  I’ve
read 3 chapters already.  Short chapters…

I really liked this book.  Finished on 4/9/23.  7 days to
finish.  It was well written.  Characters were memorable and
it leads right into another book in the series.  The newly
sworn in lawyer loses his first minor case.  It’s a DUI but
his boss gives him the case of a lifetime.  A murder case
where the murderer in question is seen by at least 5 witnesses
pulling the trigger.  She (yes it’s a woman on trial) goes on
trial.  When we find out why she did what she did, it’s
understandable and the jury agrees.  I give this book a 9/10
for enjoyment.  I will read the rest of the books in this

series!
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Tarryn  Fisher  ~  The  Wrong
Family
I started this book on 3/20/23.  This is an Amazon First Read.
I finished the book on 4/2/23.  It wasn’t my favorite. 
Chapters are written in characters so I liked that.  Some
chapters were long (up to 30 minutes reading).  Story line
although very easy to follow the book started out like you
should know what’s going on.  Introduction of one of the main
characters and why she was behaving like she was didn’t come
until about 50% of the book.  We knew “what” she was doing but
not why.  Juno, a homeless psychiatrist is squatting in a
crawl space.  Winnie and Nigel have secrets.  Juno exposes
them.

I give this book a 6/10. 13 days to finish.
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